
Year 6 Transition

On Thursday 2nd May, we began our first year 6 
workshop on transition. 

During this session, we covered the worries and 
anxieties associated with SATs and related to 

exams in preparation for their transition to high 
school.

They will take part in two more workshop sessions 
which will include strategies to cope with anxiety 
and visitors from the local high school about their 
experience of moving from primary to secondary 

education.


